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Veep trip to Wisconsin is a thinly-veiled attempt to distract from the mounting failures of
the Trump administration.

  

  

WISCONSIN -- Democratic Party of Wisconsin  spokesperson Philip Shulman released the
following statement in response  to Mike Pence's visit to the Badger state next Tuesday:

 “Pence’s trip to Wisconsin is a thinly-veiled attempt to distract from  the mounting failures of the
Trump administration. Pence will have to  answer to the Wisconsin workers and farmers that
Trump sold out to the  Chinese government to recruit their help in his reelection and the 
thousands of Wisconsinites who are unemployed because Trump botched his  coronavirus
response. Families across Wisconsin know the truth about  Trump’s record: he failed to keep his
promises and left us vulnerable to  the multitude of crises facing our state because he was more
interested  in securing his own political future than doing his job to keep them  safe. November
can’t come soon enough.”
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